
As a Primary Health Care Nurse I am very concerned about the prospect of private health 
care providers taking a greater role in the delivery of health care. Universal health care for all 
is the foundation of our world class health system. In countries such as the US where private 
health care providers deliver the majority of health care their expenditure per person is 
significantly greater than hours with much poorer health outcomes. 

From my experience private health providers are motivated to provide a much higher than 
required level of service to those who can pay compared to that offered to low income 
individuals. This increases overall costs and results in health care inequities. 

Sincerely, 

Greg Smith 

 

 


